
Community Gardens Committee Update June 2015 

 

At its meeting on May 26th, the Community Gardens Committee learned that soil borings 

had taken in the Sheboygan Gardens site as part of the state's future construction project 

there; gardeners were still able to plant on their usual spring schedule.  The Gardeners' 

Coalition (of leaders from around the county) has met again to discuss its mission and 

goals, advocacy issues, and possible tours of gardens this season.  The Gardens Network 

partners continue meeting regularly, and Community GroundWorks has hired a new staff 

member to focus on operations.  A border of pollinator-supporting perennials has been 

planted around the community garden in Brittingham Park.  

 


